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I am delighted to inform you that I am now in receipt of the Ofsted inspection report for Holy Trinity Church of 
England Primary School and Community Nursery, and I can share the good news of the findings of the 
inspectors. After a very rigorous process, the inspectors have judged the school to be ‘Good’ in all aspects: 
 

Overall effectiveness – Good 

Quality of teaching, learning and assessment – Good 

Personal development, behaviour and welfare – Good 

Outcomes for pupils – Good 

Early years provision – Good 

 

Some key highlights from the report are that:- 
 
 “Leaders regularly evaluate what works well within the school so that pupils at Holy Trinity develop into 
confident, secure and happy young learners.” 
 
“Leaders have created a culture in the school where pupils feel valued and cared for.” 
“Staff provide good support for pupils’ personal development and welfare. Pupils’ behaviour and conduct are 
good across the school.” 
 
“Teachers’ expectations of pupils are high. Pupils show a pride in their work. A strong sense of values and 
respect runs throughout all aspects of school life.” 
 
“Teachers have good subject knowledge. Consequently, they are able to respond skilfully to the needs of 
individual pupils. Teaching is creative and finds ways of engaging pupils so that they work with positive 
attitudes, learn from mistakes and develop independence.” 
 
The areas that the school will continue to develop are:- to improve the attendance for some pupils, to track the 
‘mobile’ pupils more carefully, and to further challenge most able pupils.  The full Ofsted report is now 
available on the school website and it will appear on the Ofsted website by 2nd July 2018. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support of the school. It was heart-warming to 
see the results of ‘Parent View’, where 96% would recommend this school. I’ve attached the full results of 
‘Parent View’ for your interest. 
 
The inspection report is a fine endorsement of the excellent Staff and Governors at Holy Trinity Primary who 
have worked tirelessly to transform the school over the last three years. We remain passionately committed to 
provide the highest quality of education to the young people in our care. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs Fiona Daykin 
Headteacher 

26 June 2018 
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